Lesson Plans

Medical Infor

Misc

Notes Priority

why More

Master Calendar

marycsloane@gmail.com Mail Move to Inbox More Governing Council COMPOSE Inbox x Inbox (1,855) Mary Sloane Oct 6 (6 days ago) 🔅 Starred to Sherry, me Important Dear Members of the Governing Council. Sent Mail I am writing to let you know that I will be moving over to the Art Institute Board and Drafts therefore with this letter I am tendering my resignation from the NMSA Governing Council. Follow up

I found after the meeting I attended in August that I do not have enough experience to add to the strong work you all are doing. I am so impressed with the depth of you understanding and knowledge of all the details, laws and regulations regarding the New Mexico Public School systems, and with all the contacts you all have within th State and the school administrations.

I look forward to continuing to work with you all from the Institute side.

Most Sincerely, Mary Sloane

Sent from my iPhone

. Andrews

Click here to Reply, Reply to all, or Forward